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STANFORD HOTELS CORPORATION

Interoffice Memorandum

date: October 3, 2013

from: Will Gibbs
to: Corporate Office & Hotel General Managers
subject: Marco Filice — Announcement

We are pleased to announce the promotion of Marco Filice to General Manager of the Marriott Rancho
Cordova, effective Monday, October 14th. Marco is the Director of Operations of the Hilton Santa
Clara Hotel; he was our Cluster Director of Revenue for Hilton Waikiki and Hilton Santa Clara and
originally joined the hotel in October 2008 as Director of both Rooms & Revenue Management. He has
had prior experience in F&B and Operations in Monterey & San Martin. He received his Undergraduate
at California State University, Monterey, CA and his MBA from St. Mary’s College.

We are excited to provide this opportunity for advancement in recognition of Marco’s performance and
we are looking forward to his leadership in the Sacramento Region.

Please join us in congratulating Marco on his promotion and wishing him continued success.
Best regards,
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Will Gibbs
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